ST. STANISLAUS KOSTKA SCHOOL

221 MacArthur Avenue Sayreville, New Jersey 08872 (732) 254-5819 Excellence in Education in a Catholic Environment

October 1, 2013

Dear Parents,

Lots of congratulations are in order here at St. Stan's. We are always proud of our students but especially proud of two groups this week.

Over the summer months seven students demonstrated their concern for the environment. These students volunteered their own time on three Saturday mornings cleaning parks in Sayreville. Their efforts not only helped our town but earned the school a stipend: Jenna Huff, Brayden Huff, Jessica Pavlik, Gordon Biebel, Samantha Lavin, Kayla Lavin and Gillian Rispoli. What a show of Good Citizen ship!

The second group consists of those students who ran for Students Council executive office. The students prepared and delivered speeches to an audience of third through eighth graders Monday. The results of the elections are as follows: President – Madison Doring, Vice President -Caitlyn Hochron, Secretary – Amanda Dembowski, and Treasurer – Bridget Corman. Congratulations to our new team of officers and to those students who ran for office.

This Friday, after the 9:00am mass, our students in grades K-8 will present their social justice projects which they will be working on throughout the year. Please join us to hear all about them.

Due to the unseasonably hot weather, the students can continue to wear their fall uniforms until October 15 if they wish. Enjoy this Indian summer!

God bless you and your families.

Mrs. Patricia Graham